

City of Chicago Richard M. Daley, Mayor

Department of Procurement Services

Montel M. Gayles Chief Procurement Officer

City Hall, Room 403 121 North LaSalle Street Chicago, Illinois 60602 (312) 744-4900 (312) 744-2949 (TTY) http://www.cityofchicago.org January 22, 2009

Earl A. Williams, President Fidelity Print Communications, LLC 2829 South 18th Avenue Broadview, IL 60155

> Annual Certificate Expires: Vendor Number:

February 1, 2010 1071873

Dear Mr. Williams:

Congratulations on your continued eligibility for certification as a **MBE** by the City of Chicago. This **MBE** certification is valid until **February 2012**; however your firm must be re-validated annually. Your firm's next annual validation is required by <u>February 1</u>, <u>2010</u>.

As a condition of continued certification during this five year period, you must file a No-Change Affidavit within 60 days prior to the date of expiration. Failure to file this Affidavit will result in the termination of your certification. Please note that you must include a copy of your most current Federal Corporate Tax Return. You must also notify the City of Chicago of any changes in ownership or control of your firm or any other matters or facts affecting your firm's eligibility for certification.

The City may commence action to remove your firm's eligibility if you fail to notify us of any changes of facts affecting your firm's certification or if your firm otherwise fails to cooperate with the City in any inquiry or investigation. Removal of eligibility procedures may also be commenced if your firm is found to be involved in bidding or contractual irregularities.

Your firm's name will be listed in the City's Directory of Minority Business Enterprises and Women Business Enterprises in the specialty area(s) of:

Commercial Printing, Binding and Fulfillment Services Inkjet, Labeling, Mailing Services, Cutting, Folding and Saddlestitched

Your firm's participation on City contracts will be credited only toward MBE goals in your area(s) of specialty. While your participation on City contracts is not limited to your specialty, credit toward MBE goals will be given only for work done in the specialty category.

Thank you for your continued interest in the City's Minority and Women Business Enterprise Programs.

Sincerely.

Lori Ann Lypson

Deputy Procurement Officer

LAL/mck

NEIGHBORHOODS



